
Join our event31 JANUARY

SHEFFIELD

 SUPPORT HUB LAUNCH

We would like to invite you to attend the
launch of the Sheffield Support Hub on
Tuesday 31 January 2023. 

The Hub offers free out-of-hours mental
health support to anyone aged over 16, in a
safe, comfortable, and supportive
environment. 

The event is an opportunity for you to learn
more about the service, meet the staff team
and network with other local organisations
and providers. 

Please confirm your attendance by emailing:
sheffieldsupporthub.mhm@nhs.net

2.00pm - 4.30pm

2:00-2:15 - Welcome

2:15-4.30 -  Meet the team
Networking with the local
team

44 Bank Street

Sheffield

S1 2DS

sheffieldsupporthub.mhm@nhs.net

If you have any questions, please
feel free to get in touch: 


